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I fully support this proposal to bring new office space into downtown. My office is close to 526 Granville Street 
and I have been working downtown throughout much of the COVID pandemic. I've seen a lot of stores closing 
down in the area and believe that more office space for more people in the area can only be a positive thing for 
the local business community. I also like the design of the building and think it will be a great addition to the 
skyline.
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